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Scholarship Golf Outing

Brothers: 
 
The annual AGR Scholarship Golf Event will be held on Saturday,
July 21st, 2018 at Lake MacBride Golf Club near Solon, Iowa in
Johnson County.  

Come join an afternoon of golf and brotherhood in East Central
Iowa! Format for this will be a 4-person scramble with prizes for the
winning team, hole prizes and good fun for all. 

Registration will begin at 11:30am on Saturday, July 21, with a
hamburger lunch before golf. Approximate shotgun start at
12:30pm. Cost will be $100.00 for alumni and $75.00 for actives.
Sign up in teams of four or on your own and we will make a team for
you. 

Lake MacBride Golf Club is located at 3891 Pro Road NE, Solon,
Iowa. This event is done as a fundraiser for the Eta scholarship
program and also a great time to catch up with old friends.

Please contact John Bruene (1579 Fairway Ct NE, Solon -
(319)530-1838 -bruene5@southslope.net ) or

Mark Stutsman (319) 325-4671
- mark@stutsmans.com  to register or if you have any

questions.

Payments will be taken at the door but we would like registrations
by July 10th.



Shannon Latham Fundraiser

Hello all,

Shannon Latham, former Rho-mate and wife of Brother John Latham, is
running for the Iowa Senate District 27 seat. There will be an AGR
fundraiser for Shannon's campaign on June 22nd at Tim and Vicki
Heiller's starting at 6 pm. 

We would like to invite anyone and everyone to come as this will be a
family event. There will be ribeye sandwiches, a bouncy castle for the kids
and beverages for the adults. 

Please come help us to support Shannon's campaign and journey towards
the Iowa Senate District 27 seat!

AGR Recruitment Help

Hello everyone,

As summer gets in full swing and planting comes to an end, the
recruitment team would like to share an update with you.  We are on the
tail end of recruiting for the Fall 2018 New Initiate Class, but if you still
have any names of graduating seniors in high school that you believe
would be a good fit, make sure you get those names to me as soon as
possible.  

With that being said, I want to also address the importance of of you
providing us with names of quality candidates that just finished their
junior year of high school. This is far more important than past years due
to the fact that ISU housing has moved up their contract break deadline
to May 1st of 2019. This means that before the end of the academic school
year next year, we will have to have already recruited and selected the
N.I. Class of 2019.  If we don't adapt to this change and plan ahead now,
we would be at risk of paying 50% of the housing contract that a PNM had
in place. If you know any juniors in high school that you think would be a
good fit for Eta Chapter and believe that we should take a look at them,
please reach out to us with their information by filling out the Alumni
Recommendation Form on the ISU AGR website or contact me through
email or cell.

http://www.isuagr.org/alumni-recommendation-form.aspx

We have a Summer Recruitment Committee that is planning to travel
around the state of Iowa and neighboring states with the goal of meeting
and interacting with high schoolers before they begin their senior year of
high school. This will help us inform prospective members about what
Alpha Gamma Rho is and allow us the opportunity to set the precedent as
to what we are expecting with membership. Alpha Gamma Rho is looking
for individuals that are successful academically, involved in high school
activities, and socially interactive. Most importantly, we're looking for
self-motivated individuals who are willing to put in hard work to succeed.
By beginning to recruit potential new members in their Junior year, it
will give those students that may be struggling with a specific area in
which we place importance time to work to improve. It will also serve as a
resource to the high schoolers that are interested in the house and provide



them with answers about the transition from high school to college. Again,
please feel free to call or email me at any time with names and/or contact
information of prospective members. You, as alumni, play an extremely
important role in helping us to build our list of Potential New Initiates.

Best,
Peyton Boyle
"2247"
pjboyle@iastate.edu
(712)-369-0636

Homecoming Save the Date!

We will be having our Homecoming Celebration at the Eta Chapter House
either before or following the ISU vs. Texas Tech football game on
October 27, 2018. Please mark your calendars and plan to join us for food
and fun!

COME SEE THE NEW HOUSE!

If you haven't been by the House to see the new amenities, we cordially
invite you to stop by any time to see what your donations have created!
We also have Dinner Guests on every Monday and Wednesday evening, so
if you would like to stop for dinner, please contact VNR of Alumni
Relations, Gavin Meyer, at glmeyer@iastate.edu. 

AGR Brothers Contact Information:

If you have trouble receiving information from the undergraduate members of Eta Chapter please
follow the link below to update your information to receive more publications!

Alumni Contact Information Update Form

 Newsletter Editor:
 Wes Reever "2216"
 newslettereditoreta@gmail.com

http://www.isuagr.org/contact-update.aspx
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STAY CONNECTED:

https://www.facebook.com/Alpha-Gamma-Rho-Eta-Chapter-271023109582476/
https://twitter.com/isuagr?lang=en
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/8434624

